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What did you learn from your experiences?
I love being busy with shows. There is no better way to spend 
my time! 

Why is the PAC important to you?
The PAC is a safe space to do what I love and to be happy 
while doing it!

What do you want to be when you grow up?
I would love to do musical theatre professionally. If that 
doesn’t work out, I’d like to be a foreign language teacher.

How has the PAC helped you toward that goal?
The PAC has given me a taste of professional theatre. There 
are so many opportunities here. 

What have you participated in at the PAC?
I have done Urinetown and The Crucible with my school at 
the PAC. I have also just fi nished the ProAm production of 
Young Frankenstein and Youth Theatre’s production of Hello, 
Dolly! In October, I will be back at the PAC to perform in 
Central Hardin’s production of The Laramie Project.

What have you seen at the PAC?
I have seen Sherlock Holmes – A Study in Scarlet, Mamma 
Mia!, and Mary Poppins, Jr.

Catch Ayana in
The Laramie Project 

this month!


